Reference: FOI.7704.22

Subject: Tier 4 Weight Management Service (WMS)

Date of Request: | 14 December 2021

Requested:

1. What is the current number of patients on a waiting list for Tier 4 weight management services
in your PCO (CCG or Health Board)?

2. What was the number of patients on the waiting list 24 months ago?

Response:

Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) regrets to inform you that it does not hold the information
requested.

NHS Wales utilises the Clinical Weight Management Pathway, with Level 4 WMS being provided
by Swansea Bay University Health Board (SBUHB) for UHB patients.

Therefore, we recommend that you redirect your request to the Freedom of Information Team at
SBUHB. The contact details are as follows:

FOIA.Requests@wales.nhs.uk or alternatively, you can contact: FOIA Team, Swansea Bay
University Health Board, Health Board Headquarters, 1 Talbot Gateway, Port Talbot, SA12 7BR.
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